
 

 

Junior Cadet Week 
  

 Each year, select high school students interested in learning about 
law enforcement have the opportunity to apply for Junior Cadet Week 
– an intense, five-day training course at the Ohio State Highway Patrol 
Academy.   See the OSHP representative that will have more infor-
mation. 

 

 The Ohio State Highway Patrol provides the training facilities, 
staff and curriculum while the Ohio State Highway Patrol Auxiliary 
covers the cost of food and housing for each cadet plus program mate-
rials. 

 

 Junior Cadet Week is a joint program of the Ohio State Highway 

Patrol, Ohio American Legion, Buckeye Boys State, Ohio American 

Legion Auxiliary, Buckeye Girls State and the Ohio State Highway 

Patrol Auxiliary. Junior Cadet Week is available to young men and 

women attending American Legion Buckeye Boys State and Buckeye 

Girls State in the current year and to the children of Ohio State High-

way Patrol employees who will be seniors in the upcoming school 

year.   


